
Good	morning,
Please	see	the	attached	response	to	your	recent	public	records	request.		Should	you	have	any	questions	or	need	any	additional	information,	please	do	not
hesitate	to	contact	me.

Regards,

Rebecca	Acerra
Administrative	Secretary/RAO
Town	of	Warren
48	High	Street
Warren,	MA		01083
413-436-5701	ext	2.

The	Secretary	of	the	Commonwealth	of	Massachusetts	has	determined	that	email	is	a	public	record.	Please	keep	that	in	mind	when	Writing	or	responding	to	any	emails.	Notice	of
Confidentiality:	This	communication	may	contain	Privileged	or	other	confidential	information.	If	you	Are	not	the	intended	recipient	or	believe	that	you	have	received	this
communication	in	error,	please	do	not	print,	copy,	retransmit,	Disseminate,	or	otherwise	use	the	information.	Also,	please	indicate	to	the	sender	that	you	have	received	this	email	in
error	and	delete	the	copy	you	received.	
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